
A n n o u n c e m e n t s 

Thursday, September 18th, 2025 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE……Our post-secondary evening is happening at Timberline on October 1 

from 6:30-8:30pm. This will be an opportunity for you and your family to speak with 

representatives from the major colleges and universities in BC, attend presentations, take 

part in a mini-fair, and learn about the different post-secondary programs available.  If you 

have any questions please check with Ms. Noren. 

 

Do you want to go on an Exchange this year?  Join our EXCHANGE INFO SESSION ONLINE 

on Wed. OCT 1 at 5:30pm. The International Program will share information about the 

upcoming Japan Exchange and French Language Exchange. TEAMS message Kim Stix for the 

meeting link.  

 

Terry Fox Run:  Tuesday, September 23rd.  10:30am. 

Dress appropriately with running shoes. 

 

 September 30th National Truth and Reconciliation.  No School. 

 

There are yearbooks from last year available for purchase in the office for $55.00. 

 

Bus Supervision: 

 

Lunch Supervision: 

 

   


